
 
 
 

Important Information for 2021 STEM Expo weekend 
 
Hello STEM EXPO Students and Parents/Guardians!! 
  
We are SUPER excited about the upcoming STEM Expo taking place virtually via Zoom on 
Friday, May 14th - 5:00 to 8:00 pm and Saturday, May 15th - 8:00 am to 12:00 pm.  
  
At the time of registration, each student registered for a one hour time slot on Friday evening 
or Saturday morning, during your designated time slot you will present your project in a 
breakout room to a panel of four judges. The attached schedule provides your individual 
project number and date/time you will present your project. Please read below for instructions 
and reminders to ensure the event runs smoothly for all!  
  
Students please have the LATEST version of Zoom app installed to access the breakout 
rooms and features. Please be sure to download the latest version this week BEFORE the 
STEM Expo!  
  
Students, you must login using your LUSD Google Zoom account to ensure you are 
automatically placed into your preassigned breakout room (set up using your LUSD Google 
email). If you log in using a parent account, no account or a personal account it will take extra 
time to assign you to a breakout room.  If for some reason you are not automatically assigned 
you can self-select the appropriate room that pops up on your Zoom screen, your breakout 
room will be your project number and full name. For example, “3 Landon Hass”. If needed, Mr. 
Coski and I will be available for tech support!  
  
Each student will be in a breakout room with teammates (if you have any) and you have 15 
minutes to present your project to the judges. Students may do this with or without screen 

sharing by either presenting orally with a project in their camera view, or by showing a digital 
presentation. Either way please make sure you are prepared to present! 

  
Students please log in ON TIME or even a few minutes early as we are running on a very tight 

schedule. Each student will be in their breakout room for one hour. The judges will either 
appear during the first or second half hour, so students do not worry if you are sitting in your 
breakout room for the first 30 minutes waiting for the four judges to appear. At the conclusion 
of presenting to the panel of judges, students will be asked to "LEAVE the meeting”. Students 

do not need to return to the main meeting room.  
 
If at any time you are having trouble or need help during the hour you can return to the main 
meeting room and Mr. Coski and/or I can provide support. 
 

Click Here for Judging Times and Zoom codes 
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